
Executive Council Minutes 

September 28, 2020 
 

Present: Dr. Peggy Doss, Alex Becker, Dr. Moses Goldmon, Crystal Halley, Linda Rushing, 

Bob Ware, Jeff Weaver, Christy Pace 

 

1. Spring Enrollment 

 

There will be additional synchronized instruction in the spring semester, as well as new 

course offerings at Crossett including introduction to chemistry. Opportunities for 

transfer students were considered, and ideas for new programs and certificates were 

discussed. 

 

2. UA System Partnership Grant 

 

Mr. Chris Thomason, VP for Planning and Development at the UA System Office visited 

the Monticello, Crossett and McGehee campuses on September 23 to discuss partnership 

opportunities. 

 

3. Commencement 

 

Academic Affairs is checking with the System Office regarding how other institutions in 

the System are holding commencement. A survey is being sent to eligible students to see 

who would be interested in participating. 

 

4. Request for Tuition Discount for City Employees 

 

A request was made for city employees to receive a tuition discount; however, tuition 

discounts are board policies and UAM would not be able to approve this request. 

 

5. MOU Agreements 

 

UAM will continue to work together and partner with schools in the UA System. Funding 

will be explored for the TRIO Grant, which UAM has had in the past. 

 

 

 

 


